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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Please be advised that sealed bids will be received by the Marshall County Board of Supervisors of Marshall County, Mississippi, in the office of the County Administrator, Courthouse, Post Office Box 219, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635, (662) 252-7903, until 10:00 A.M. Monday November 20, 2017 at 10:00 AM for a new roof at the Marshall County Superintendent’s Office/Extension Office located at 120 Spring St., Holly Springs, MS 38635

Bid Specifications are on file in the office of the County Administrator.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all formalities in the best interest of the County.

This the 16th day of October, 2017.

Larry Hall
County Administrator


